
Reception News 

Come and See 

This week we have talked about being welcomed into God’s family through 

baptism and we enjoyed looking at our baptism photographs - Thank you 

for sending them, we have now added them to our Come and See display.  

___________________________________ 

Our story focus this week is Little Red Riding Hood. A red cloak and basket 

was left in our classroom and we soon guessed who it belonged to.  

Little Red Riding Hood emailed us and asked for our help. She said she 

needed us to write a shopping list of things to buy for Grandma to make 

her feel better.  

We have been exploring positional language in maths. Our songs, stories and 

games have helped us to understand and use language like under, on, in 

between, next to and through.  

Donations 

Can you help? 

We are looking for donations of small boxes, yoghurt pots, kitchen roll 

tubes, egg boxes etc for our junk modelling area. We would really 

appreciate it   

See you next week! 

From Miss Davies and Mrs McDonald  


